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People with time for Children 

 

18th June 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are pleased to invite you to Maple and Chestnut classes performances of ‘Ye-Ha!’ on Wednesday 10th July at  
1.30 p.m. and Thursday 11th July at 6.00 p.m. 
 
Tickets are free but we will be asking for a donation towards the cost of putting on the production ie costumes, 
licences etc.  
 
Due to fire regulations we will allocate two tickets per family initially, please indicate which performance you 
would like tickets for.  
 
Additional tickets will be allocated fairly between families. If you find you do not need the tickets allocated, return 
them to the office so that we are able to issue them to other families on our waiting list. Thank you. Please order 
your tickets on the slip below and return to school before Wednesday 5th July.  
 
Younger brothers and sisters are welcome to the afternoon performance however pre-school children will not be 
allowed to come to the evening performance. If you do bring your child to the afternoon performance please take 
them out if they become noisy as this is very distracting to the children performing. 
 
On Thursday evening we ask that that the children return to school for 5.30 p.m.so that they can get ready for the 
performance. If you are not staying they should be ready for collection at 7.00 p.m. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Laura May 
Class Teacher 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Leavers Performance  
 
I would like  ………… tickets for the afternoon performance, Wednesday 10th July at 1.30 p.m. (Max 2) 

   or 
I would like  ………… tickets for the evening performance, Thursday 11th July at 6.00 p.m. (Max 2) 
 

Additional Tickets – if available 
 
…………………………. Wednesday 10th July at 1.30 p.m. 
 
………………………….. Thursday 11th July at 6.00 p.m. 

 
Child’s name _________________________________ Class _______________  
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